
Dear members of the class "Computing: Little Bits to Big Ideas" 

Since our last class was canceled due to the "social distancing" we are all 
hopefully practicing to avoid spread of the coronavirus, I have put together at 
least a half-class of material that you can read on your own.

The topic is "Expert Systems", which was one of the great successes of AI, and 
are in use everywhere - to the point that they are no longer considered "AI".

The final presentation, and all information related to the class, is on our 
class website, here (paste into your browser): tinyurl.com/olli-computing    I 
believe this link was also given to you in an introductory email.

I'd like to say upon parting that I really enjoyed teaching to such an engaged 
class.  Your questions were always interesting, and also helped to clarify 
points that I perhaps glossed over.   If you followed the material, you should 
feel great about it, since we did a crazy-crash-course of the better part of a 
curriculum in Computer Science.   I hope that you've enjoyed the course, and 
found it stimulating.   

-Lenny


